
 
 

Office of the President 
 
 
 
December 15, 2016 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing with good news: the College is planning a long-overdue upgrade of our phone system. This upgrade 
replaces our existing, archaic system with a modern voice-over-internet system. 
 
After a thorough review process and careful consideration, the College’s 21-person cross-divisional Phone Advisory 

https://goo.gl/forms/CO8iKDyFIknAdMC83

